
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu [mailto:owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2006 8:49 PM 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Birding Workshop 
 
****PLEASE DISTRIBUTE**** 
 
Pennsylvania Institute for Conservation Education 
Space is limited so register early! 
Scholarships Available (go to www.PICEweb.org for more information) 
 
Birding:  Birds and Their Habitats (Beginner Level) 
June 26-27, 2006 (Mon & Tue) 
Raystown Field Station, Raystown Lake, Huntingdon County 
Chuck Yohn, Ph.D. 
 
Birding has become one of the most exciting adventures that nature has to offer in the woods, fields, and 
riverine habitats.  Dr. Chuck Yohn will lead beginning birders in becoming familiar with flight patterns, 
feeding habits and plumages of Pennsylvania birds.  After informative classroom sessions on the basics of 
birding and natural history of birds, you'll spend time out-of-doors identifying birds by field marks, songs, 
behaviors and habitats.  Educators will take back to the classroom activities for their students as well as 
fellow teachers. 
 
Apply early to secure a space. 
 
Tuition:  $275; includes meals, overnight single accommodations, instruction, and Act 48 credit hours (a 
minimum of 12 hours).   In partnership with Cedar Crest College, this class is being offered to formal 
educators for graduate level credit (1 credit). An additional fee (per credit) through Cedar Crest College will 
apply.   DEADLINE: MAY 26, 2006. 
 
You can download a catalog with 2006 class listings and registration/scholarship information at 
http://www.PICEweb.org 
 
For more information or a hard copy of the PICE Program Catalog contact: 
 
Michele Richards 
CEO/Executive Director 
Pennsylvania Institute for Conservation Education 
1 D Teaberry Road 
Bloomsburg, PA 17815 
(570)458-5227 phone/fax 
naturecorp@enter.net 
http://www.PICEweb.org 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted at 
http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the authors 
and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 


